
 

 
 

For Immediate Release: June 17, 2022 
 

Contact: J.J. Greeson, Council Liaison (336) 641-3383 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING 

GUILFORD COUNTY JUVENILE CRIME 

PREVENTION COUNCIL 

 
 
 
The next regular meeting of the Guilford County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council (JCPC) is 

scheduled for Thursday, June 23, 2022 at 12:30 PM. JCPC remains committed to providing an 

open and transparent public process and to ensure the safety of our community and staff, the next 

regular meeting will be open for citizen participation in-person and through the ZOOM web- 

based virtual platform option. 

 
Citizens and Program Providers may watch and/or listen to the meeting virtually by: 

1.  Visiting the Zoom web-based platform via computer, tablet or smartphone at, 

https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1608173334. 

2.   Complete the webinar registration, click on the “Join Webinar” button prior to meeting start 

and choosing one of the following audio options: 

a.   Use your computer, tablet or smartphone’s speakers (a headset is recommended); 

or 

b.   Selecting “Use Telephone” after joining the webinar and call-in using the 

numbers below: 

i.   Telephone Number – (833) 435-1820 (toll free) 

ii.   Webinar ID # 160 817 3334 (if required) 
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Per S.L. 2017-210 and Guilford County Ordinance Chapter 17: Electronic Notice section 17-1(a), Guilford County is 

permitted to publish its legal notices on the Guilford County Electronic Legal Notices website at  

https://legalnotices.guilfordcountync.gov/Default.aspx. 
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